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11/19/2024 Town Commission Meeting 

 
 
 
                  November 18, 2024 
    
 
   Highland Beach Town Commission,      
 

 

The Highland Beach Police and Fire Foundation is an IRS-approved 501(c)(3) 
organization that exists to enhance the operations and services of the Town’s Police 
and Fire Departments for the benefit of its residents.  
 
At a recent Foundation Board meeting, the Directors discussed the proposed Police 
Assigned Vehicle Program and unanimously agreed that there was significant value 
to the Town in general and for recruiting and retaining our Police Officers in particular.     
 
The Board recognizes the challenges all law enforcement faces with recruiting and 
retaining qualified professionals. We commend our Police Department for working to 
make Highland Beach the “Preferred Employer” in the selection and appointment of 
the best Police Officers a top priority.   
 
The Highland Beach Police and Fire Foundation supports and endorses the 
implementation of the Assigned Police Vehicle Program, and thanks the Town 
Commission and the Town Manager for their consistent leadership in the 
commitment to “Excellence” when it comes to the Public Safety service for our 
Highland Beach community.  

 
 
 
   Regards,  
 

 
 
Jason Chudnofsky, Chairman 
Highland Beach Police and Fire Foundation 
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